
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

July 18, 2016 

For more information, contact: 
Cindy Mumby 
410-340-5376 
camumby@harfordcountymd.gov 
 

Yard Trim Drop-off Site on Tollgate Road Closed Saturday July 30 for Harford County Farm Fair 

BEL AIR, Md., (July 18, 2016) – Harford County’s Yard Trim Drop-off site, located at 703 N. 

Tollgate Road in Bel Air, will be closed on Saturday, July 30, 2016 due to the Harford County 

Farm Fair. Citizens may drop off their yard trimmings on July 30 at the Harford Waste Disposal 

Center at 3135 Scarboro Road in Street, which will be open as usual between the hours of 7:00 

a.m. and 3:00 p.m. 

The Tollgate Drop-off site will reopen on Saturday, August 6, 2016 at 7:00 a.m. 

For more information, please contact the Harford Waste Disposal Center at 410-638-3638 or 

visit www.harfordrecycles.org. 
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